SEP 2 7 1988

Addressee

Dear

The enclosed information has already been provided in draft form to members of
the ACRS Subcommittee on Safeguards and Security. The staff's safety
evaluation report is essentially complete except for a small bit of
information for our financial review. We also are providing a document
related to the basis for our safeguards conclusion, This document is
proprietary information as defined by 10 CFR 2,790 and should be handled
accordingly, i.e., kept in a locked cabinet when not in use (a safe is not
necessary).

The enclosed information is being provided in preparation for the meeting of
the full Committee at 11:30 a.m. on Thursday, October 6, 1988, The staff's
agends for the meeting is also enclosed for your infermation,

Sincerely,

DO 55057 gy,

A. Thomas Clark, Jr,

Advanced Fuel and Special
Facilities Section

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety

Enclosures:
As stated
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Identical letter sent t¢

Mr., David A, Ward, Research Manager
on Special Assignment
E. I. au Pont de Nemours & Company
xavannah River Laboratory

108 Pisgah Road

iorth Augusta, SC 29841

Or. Paul G, Shewmon
"\'(K‘SSl)r, y"[d%]l;":\\(l"
Engineering Department
hio State University
477 Lytham Road

""w"bu‘:. Ul 437

Dr. Chester P, Siess, Professor
Emeritus of Civil Engineerii
niversity of Illinois
5 Hamilton Drive
hampaign, IL 6]




